North Halifax Grammar School

Living to Learn | Learning to Live

T: 01422 244625 F: 01422 245237 mail@nhgs.co.uk www.nhgs.co.uk



11th September 2024

Dear Parent or Carer

Selective Grammar Schools – Busting the Myths Event for Year 4 and 5 Parents/Carers 6pm – 7.30pm Thursday 3rd October 2024

Following the success of last year's event, we are pleased to announce our 2024 'Busting the Myths about Grammar Schools' evening. The aim of the event is to provide **Year 4 and Year 5 parents/carers** with information about the selection process and to bust the myths around grammar school. This is an opportunity for parents/carers to come into the school and meet the Headteacher and our Admissions team. The event is aimed at parents/carers and not children.

The event will consist of the following:

- Talk by the Headteacher, Desmond Deehan
- Information talk about preparing students for the admissions test, by Geoff Storer of 11plusschool
- Meet our Admissions team and ask them questions about the admissions application process in the Drama Room
- Refreshments will be served in the Dining Room

Parent/Carer tickets can be booked through the following link to Ticketsource with tickets limited to 2 per family.

Book Tickets here

We would encourage parents/carers of Year 4 and 5 students to attend the event to better understand selective education and to help you decide if North Halifax Grammar School is the right choice for your child.

We look forward to seeing you on the 3rd October.

Yours sincerely

D Deehan FRSA Headteacher